

## Memo

**Date:** August 5, 2024

**To:** Priests, deacons, seminarians, liturgical ministers and parish

secretaries

**From:** Fr. Gerardo Ceballos Gonzalez, director, Office of Divine Worship

**Re:** Liturgical formation in Spanish

**The** *Instituto Nacional Hispano de Litúrgia* is offering formation sessions (free of charge) for Hispanic liturgical ministers in August and September.

The sessions will be offered on Zoom in order to reach remote areas where ministers cannot afford to travel. For more information and to register, please visit www.liturgiahispana.com.